THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 2020



CHANGEOVER OF UNIFORM I MONDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 2020

This Monday 7 September 2020 will be the official changeover to the Summer uniform for students.

This year due to the fact that we are changing uniform suppliers we are allowing Junior and Senior students to either wear full Summer uniform or full Winter uniform till the end of term. Please note that the uniforms must not be mixed.

Lowes at Liverpool Westfield are still selling the College Uniform and have summer stock available. Unfortunately, the Junior Navy Foam Hat is not available at Lowes but will be available when our new store opens in October. We will send you further details regarding our new uniform shop in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any concerns or questions please contact our Uniform Shop Coordinator – Mrs Mandy Payne mpayne@thac.nsw.edu.au.